
DEC 2 9 1810 

Duke Power Company HO, 
ATTN: Mr. W. 0. Parker, Jr. AN2.  

Vice President, Steam Production ftfa 
P. 0. Box 2178 Frwwa 
Charlotte, NC 28242 e 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Report No. 50-269/81-24 

This answers your December 4, 1981 letter responding to our letter and Notice of 
Violation dated November 6, 1981.  

Based on discussions with your QA Manager, Operations and the additional infor
mation provided in your letter, we concur in your denial of the alleged violation 
and our records shall be adjusted accordingly.  

During a subsequent inspection we evaluated your program for ensuring the ade
quate performance of your contractor with respect to the requirements of IWA-1400 
and have no further questions at this time.  

We appreciate your cooperation with us.  

Sincerely, 

Paul J. Kellogg, Chief 
Reactor Projects Branch 2 
Division of Resident and 

Reactor Project Inspection 

cc: J. E. Smith, Station Manager 

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector 
Document Management Branch 
State of North Carolina 
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